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As we come to the close of a difficult year, we can look back with pride that our Union has 
remained strong and steadfast, and our members – both at sea and ashore – continue to get the job 

done and “deliver the goods” for this country in every conflict and crisis. We wish every success 
your way and look forward to a healthy and prosperous new year for you and your family. 
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